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Dads Day Today  

Thank you very much to all the dads’ that 

managed to visit us today, knowing how 

incredibly busy you all are, but it’s 

appreciated that you have moved work 

around to join us today. 

 

A few comments from today: 

 

‘School definitely seems more fun than 30 

years ago! The children are all very well 

behaved and respectful’ 

‘So impressed with the whole class, all have 

beautiful manners and are great to be around’ 

‘Thanks for taking the time to organize this’ 

‘A brilliant day’ 

‘Very good to see how the children interact 

with each other; it was a lot of fun’ 

‘Very grateful this morning had excellent fun’ 

‘Enjoyable afternoon, it was a delight’’ 

‘It’s a great idea (dads day) may there be 

many more’ 

‘Very enjoyable great to see the children in 

action, keep it going, see you next year’ 

‘Pretty cool morning and great time’ 

‘Wow what in interesting time I had in class 

today’ 

‘An excellent insight and great to see the 

whole class learning to together‘ 

‘Thank you’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

Visiting Year 3 pupils came to work with and 

alongside our Year 3 pupils. This week our 

Forest School provision hosted an event for 

children from other local schools. We are 

very proud of our work within Forest School 

and all it has to offer. Learning within and 

about the environment is a fabulous way to 

link into the children’s developing interest  

of their world and their role within school.  

The day was really well received from the 

visiting schools who are, in turn, looking at 

setting up such a provision in their own 

schools. 

 
Louis 
I liked it when I went bird watching because I 
found a Blackbird and a person from another 
school told us facts about birds. 

 
Isaac  
At Forest School I enjoyed cooking. Then we  
had fun with the other schools when we were 
doing bird watching. We also found lots of  
insects like worms, slugs and centipedes.  

 
Harry Boy 
I enjoyed cooking because we all got dirty, bird 
watching because I had a go, I had to lift up a  
big rock and when I lifted it up it had an ants 
nest below Denis and I ran away! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance and 

Punctuality 

 

 

This week the class with the best 

attendance was: Foxes with a fantastic 

96.08%. Well done! 

Unfortunately 11 late arrivals were 

recorded during this week. This has a big 

impact on how children start their day in 

school.  

Hedgehogs  -1 

Rabbits  - 2 

Foxes - 3 

Woodpeckers – 1 

Owls   - 0 

Squirrels - 1 

Moles - 3 

Thank you for continuing to support your 

child’s learning journey by bringing them  

to school on time.  

 

 

 

 

PTA  

On the last day of Term, Thursday 25th May,  

The PTA will be selling bags of sweets for 

£1.00, Soft Drink cans for 50p  

Or 3 for a £1.00. This is part of Healthy 

Eating in that it is ok to have a treat now  

and again.  

 

 

Swimming Yr3 & Yr4 

 

Both classes will still be swimming next 

Thursday 25th May so please ensure the 

correct kit is in school. Thanks once again to 

Sutton Valence School for enabling access to 

their pool.  

 

 

Golden Children  

 

This week’s Golden 

Children are 

  

Hedgehogs: Millie and Riley  

Rabbits: Nell and Poppie 

Foxes: Abigail and Anya 

Woodpeckers: Alfie, Harry Boy, 

Carter and Mikey 

Owls: Anah and Jack 

Squirrels: Aylin and Liberty   

Moles: Lacie and Serena 

 

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to be aware of 

24th  May       House Reward 

25th  May       Most Improved Tea 

26th  May       INSET DAY–School closed  

W/B 19.6.17   Healthy Body/Healthy Mind                                

                      Week 

23rd  June      Sports Morning 

30th  June      INSET DAY–School closed  

3rd   July        Isle of Wight – Y6 Away  

8th    July       Summer Fair 

13th   July      Modern Foreign Language Day 

19th   July      House reward  

20th  July       Most Improved Tea  

21st   July      Y6 Leavers Assembly 11:00am 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that next week is the last week 

of term 5 and Friday 26th May is an INSET 

day and school will be closed for pupils.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


